
 

 

NOVEMBER 2023 NEWSLETTER 
 

  
 
Dear General Practitioner 
 
If you have been on our website recently, you will see that we have not only 
completely updated our website, but also rebranded our logo.  This has been a soft 
launch whilst we finalise some of the pages, however, we now feel that we are 95% 
there in terms of finish and would like to formally announce the launch to all of you. 
 
I hope, like us, you find it more contemporary, fresher, and easier to navigate around 
the site and identify the consultants that work out of the “House” for referrals. 
 
I would like to highlight some pages, that are particularly pertinent to you for future 
reference, which are as follows: 
 
Consultants and Specialities - https://www.litfieldhouse.co.uk/patients/our-
services/ 
Here you will find the consultants and services offered at Litfield House.  You can 
either do general search or you can filter via Speciality or Treatment. 
 
Medical Service Providers - https://www.litfieldhouse.co.uk/patients/companies/ 
Listed are the regular businesses that work out of Litfield House. 
 
News Articles - https://www.litfieldhouse.co.uk/the-centre/news/ 
Here you will find news of new consultants/businesses joining Litfield House, 
Open Days, new treatments being offered and general Litfield House updates. 
 
GP Education and Events - https://www.litfieldhouse.co.uk/healthcare-
professionals/education-and-events/ 
All upcoming GP lectures with lecture overviews will be listed on this page.  You 
will also be able to book lectures directly via a “Register” button, which will link to 
your email, directly to Victoria, who organises these events.  
 
GP Newsletters -  https://www.litfieldhouse.co.uk/healthcare-professionals/gp-
newsletters/ 
Here you will be able to view our latest GP newsletters. 
 
If you have any comments regarding our new website, can you please direct them 
via email to marketing@litfieldhouse.co.uk 
 

 
 

Trisha Tanner 
Practice Manager 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
The remaining and final lecture in our Third 
Series for 2023 are as follows: 
 
9th November 2023 @ 7.30pm 
Lecture: ”What’s New in Diverticulitis” 
Speaker: Miss Kathryn McCarthy– Colorectal 
Surgeon  
 
Overviews of the lecture can be viewed on 
our website on the following link (along with a 
link to join our mailing list and register for the 
events):  
 
https://www.litfieldhouse.co.uk/healthcare-
professionals/education-and-events/ 
 
 If you haven’t already signed up to the 
above lectures, please email Victoria Gee at 
marketing@litifieldhouse.co.uk to confirm 
your space. Tel (Direct Line): 0117 317 1486. 
 
If you know of any colleagues that would be 
interested in signing up to our mailing list to 
receive news of our lectures, please forward 
the following link:  
 
https://mailchi.mp/bf6018c44f61/gp-lecture-
signup 
 
Many thanks  
 
Victoria Gee  
Marketing & Events 
 

  
 

Please click on the following links for  
more information:  
 
Consultancy/Surgical Suite Hire  
https://www.litfieldhouse.co.uk/healthcare-
professionals/consultancy-room-hire/ 
 
Consultants and Specialities  
https://www.litfieldhouse.co.uk/patients/our-
services/ 
 
Medical Service Providers  
https://www.litfieldhouse.co.uk/patients/companie
s/ 
 
 
 

 

Litfield House Medical Centre 
1 Litfield Place, Clifton 
Bristol BS8 3LS 

 
Tel: 0117 973 1323 
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